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Hi my name is Lacey and I am so excited to be stepping 
into the new position here at Sharing Hope Ministry as the 
Outreach Advisor. I’m new to the Amarillo area, as I was 

born and raised in Erie, Pennsylvania. 
Growing up I have always had 
a heart for women, and passion 
for following wherever the Lord 
leads me. At the age of 19 I started 
volunteering at the Women’s Care 
Center of Erie County and shortly 
after I had the honor to become a 

staff member. I then attended Bethel School of Ministry and 
graduated in 2019 in Redding, California. Throughout the 
last couple years I have been able to continue my work 
at the Women’s Care Center in Erie and now I am excited 
to serve here with all of our faithful staff, volunteers, donors 
and sponsors of Sharing Hope Ministry.

As Outreach Advisor, Lacey will be promoting 
awareness of our ministry, connecting with 
our community partners and working towards 
enhancing our donor’s experience.

Volunteer Spotlight!
PAM PANDOLFI

We would like to give a huge thank you 

to Pam Pandolfi for her many years of 

faithful service as the volunteer Financial 

Skills Co-coordinator.  Pam is retiring from 

her volunteer position and we could 

not be more happy with all that she has 

accomplished over the years. Pam helped 

build the Financial Skills class into what it is 

today as well as train the many financial 

coaches that have helped women of Patsy’s 

Place with their financial goals. Something 

fun that many people may not know about 

Pam is that she loves the Christmas season. 

And in the spirit of Christmas, every year 

she would dress up as Mrs. Claus for the 

financial skills Christmas party.

Thank you Pam for your dedication to the 

precious women that you impacted. We 

pray blessings over you and all of the hard 

work that you have done!

Meet Our New
Outreach Advisor

Thank you to:
•	Pam Lary for the great pictures that were used for our 

Patsy’s Place 10 th anniversary tours!

•	The Maple Seed for providing the specialty granola that 
went into our appreciation bags for the Patsy’s Place 10 
th anniversary tours!

•	Family Life Church for purchasing audio equipment 
that will improve the quality of our online graduations 
and Facebook live events.

•	Washington Avenue Christian Church for featuring 
our ministry at Vacation Bible School. Over $1,000 was 
donated by the children!
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CONGRATULATIONS
TO OUR MOST RECENT 

GED GRADUATES!

Saying Goodbye…
to Cheri

It was a pleasure working with each 

and every one of you. I have been 

so blessed and honored these past 

three years to work with individuals 

committed to success and growing 

the vision of Sharing Hope Ministry. 

I will miss you all very much. My prayer for the Center for 

Advancement is that it comes to its full fruition and touches the 

lives of many hurting women in need of hope.

Welcome Teresa!
Hello, my name is Teresa Cox. I was 

born and raised in Amarillo, Texas. I 

attended graduate school at West 

Texas A&M University earning my MBA 

in 2007. I had the honor of teaching 

Pharmacy Technology at West Texas 

A&M University for nine years. I have 

always had a passion for teaching, 

mentoring, and inspiring others. I have been blessed with this 

job opportunity to serve and assist those in need as well as 

sharing my love for Christ as the new Resource Coordinator for 

the Center of Advancement.

   BOARD OF
  DIRECTORS
We want to thank Danny Fulton and Krystal Hare for their service 
on the Sharing Hope Ministry’s Board of Directors.

We are excited to welcome Robbie Ashlock, Chris Bunch, 
Adrian Hernandez, and Thomas Maldonado as they have 
recently joined the board!

Our jail ministry teams have 
recently returned to teaching at 
both Potter and Randall County 
Jails. It has been over a year since 
COVID-19 restricted our visits.

We are currently looking for a female 

GED teacher that can teach at the Center 

for Advancement 3 days a week. Contact 

the office at 806-358-7803 for more 

information.
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Volunteers Needed!
We need men and women:

•	For facility set up/dock workers

•	To provide homemade food items for our Bake Sale

•	To wrap and decorate the baked items that will be 
sold at the event

•	To work a 2 hour shift at the event

Contact the office at 358-7803 for more information.
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Welcome Pardner

TM

SHM Newsletter

Present this ad for $1.00 off admission price

Saturday, October 23, 2021
9:00 am to 5:00 pm
Sunday, October 24, 2021
10:00 am to 3:00 pm
Amarillo Civic Center
South Exhibit Hall
Admission: $5.00
(Children 12 and under are free)

21st Annual

Gift and Craft Show

TMChristmas In Christmas In OctoberOctober
Christmas in October is 
making a comeback!

Join us for some early Christmas shopping, 
mouth watering baked goods, and an 
opportunity to fund the Life Recovery 
Bibles and materials that we send to 
women who are incarcerated or who 
are residing in addiction rehabilitation 
facilities.


